Cou Fransty Carmed

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF CONSUMER PROTECTION

March 29, 2016

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

From the Office of John J. Suchy Division Director of Liquor Control

WHOLESALERS GRANTED AN EXTENSION OF DELIVERY FOR ALCOHOLIC LIQUOR PRODUCTS ORDERED IN MAY 2016

On March 24, 2016, at its regular meeting, the Liquor Control Commission reviewed correspondence from the Wine and Spirits Wholesalers of Connecticut Inc. on behalf of its member companies requesting permission to **deliver** beverage products ordered and sold during the month of May 2016 through June 3, 2016.

As a result of that request and a concurring request by the Liquor Control Division, the Commission will allow all Connecticut wholesalers to **deliver** May ordered product through June 3, 2016.

This is not an extension of ordering product, but is an extension of date of delivery.